Greetings.

We apologize for the prolonged delay in communication and updates from the BPA Board. Covid has
really impacted our ability to perform our regular activities and events. We regret that our annual
meeting will again be cancelled this year. The Board and its committee members continue some of their
many activities throughout the year: 1) Twice annually road clean-up of the area on Route 54A near the
Esperanza area. The fall cleanup is scheduled for Monday, Sept 12 at 8:30 am; next spring on Monday
May 8", also at 8:30. 2) The BPA also participates in the Yates County Christmas Fundraiser for local
families. 3) The BPA has installed 2 large informational signs, one geographical and one historical, on the
Route 54A scenic overlook. Please check them out when driving by. We continue to clean and maintain
those signs to keep them looking new.

With no annual meeting and the loss of the newsletter editor, annual dues of $15 will be suspended and
memberships “frozen”. However, if members are so inclined, dues will be gratefully accepted at PO Box
72, Bluff Point, NY 14478. The Board continues to meet and will discuss any issues that are brought
forward. You may contact us through the “contact us” form on the BPA website.

Our annual meeting will be back in July 2023. Meanwhile, enjoy our beautiful lake and all it has to offer!!
And have a great summer!



